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21 April 2009

Mr. Morten Villumsen

Secretary of the Foreign Affairs Committee
Folketinget

Christiansborg

1240 Kobenhavn K

Denmark

Dear Mr. Villumsen,

Thank you for the opportunity to speak to the Danish Foreign Affairs Committee
about the impact of the food, fucl and financial crises on the world’s vulnerable
people. I very much appreciated the awareness and support which committee
members showed on these urgent issues, as well as their in-depth knowledge of
WFP.

The Government of Denmark is an inspiration to the world for its generosity and
unswerving dedication to deploying humanitarian solutions and life-saving support.
As I said, we can make even more etfective use of your generous support with early,
flexible and predictable funding mechanisms.

Once again, thank you for enabling the constructive dialogue we shared on my trip to
Denmark, and I look forward to working with you in our common vision of a
healthier, more just and more stable world.

Sincerely,

—
e

-

Josette Sheeran

cc: Ms. Anne-Birgitte Albrechtsen, Head of Department for Humanitarian
Assistance and NGO Cooperation, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Copenhagen

Ms. Jeanineke Dahl Kristensen, Deputy Permanent Representative,
Royal Danish Embassy, Rome




